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The Webster’s Crossing United Methodist church is the place to be on the fourth Thursday, May 
24th, when a Spaghetti Dinner and a Music Jam are scheduled.  Food service by donation begins 
at 4:30 PM and music goes on into the night after food service ends at 7 PM.  I hope to see you 
there. 
 
Springwater Foodlink organizer, Teresa Langhorn wrote:  “We served 118 families on Saturday, 
March 12th.  I was unable to attend.  I had another site coordinator from Sent By Ravens host the 
event.  Dreary day, but God is good and we had a variety of foods to choose from, and the rain 
held off until they were done.”  The next Foodlink delivery is scheduled for Saturday, June 16th 
in the morning.  Volunteers are due by 8 a.m., the truck by 9 a.m. and when all is set up, the line 
goes through.  “The Springwater Community Food Pantry has implemented safety guidelines 
that must be followed.  We will be having another Safety meeting for those that did not 
attend.  This is a requirement for all volunteers to attend prior to volunteering at the 
Foodlink.  The date will be finalized by next week and I will inform you of the date.  Thanks So 
much for your support in this exciting adventure to which the Lord has called us.” 
 
Thirteen Springwater Trail’s hikers attended the hike on Sunday, May 20 in the Bristol Hills area 
on the Finger Lakes Trail from close to Brink Road to Route 245. The Jack in the Pulpits, 
trillium, trout lilies, and wild geranium were beautiful along the forest floor.  Spruce, maple, oak 
and hemlock were in abundance.  Afterwards, 8 of us enjoyed Amy’s hospitality for a dish-to-
pass dinner and conversation.  Next week on Sunday, May 27, we will be hiking somewhere in 
the Middlesex area.  For more details, send inquiries to Springwater Trails, PO Box 
162, Springwater, NY  14560, look on line at the website, or ask a regular hiker. 
 
Pat Granger from the Springwater United Methodist Church writes: “Hope you had a great 
week.  I did, but it was a busy one.  I would like to invite everyone to our Memorial Day 
luncheon from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., unless we run out of food before that.  So come 
early.  Hope to see you there.  On Sunday we will have a segment in our service honoring all 
veterans that have passed away.  If you have a family member or friend that you would like to be 
remembered please contact Sue Sahrle by Saturday the 26th. Her phone number is 669-2168. If 
you would like you can bring a picture on Sunday and place it at the front of the altar.  "The 
Story" continues.  We have now gone through 11 chapters and what a study it has been.  This 
week we read about David and Goliath.  Everyone has heard about how David took down 
Goliath, the giant of a man, with a sling shot and a stone.  The stone hit Goliath right in the 
middle of his forehead and he fell to the ground.  David was not afraid to face Goliath one-on-
one.  David knew the Lord was with him and would not let anything happen to him because he 
had been so faithful to the Lord.  Saul became very jealous over David and he tried to kill 
him.  God became very upset over this.  Eventually Saul and all of his sons were killed.  Then 
God made David King of Israel.  Next week we will be reading and studying about the trials of a 
King.  Everyone have a safe Memorial Day.” 

https://mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/compose?to=kjth@allwesterntrees.com


 
Carol Williams, Little Lakes Community Association Communication Chairperson, sent the 
following information:  “Attend next weekend, May 26th, 6 p.m., when there is a Rosie and 
Richie concert supported with Partyman Catering and Noble Shepherd eats/drinks. Tickets are 
$15 Co-sponsored by Fanatics of Lima, NY.  Pulled pork sandwiches and craft beer sold 
separately.  We were made aware that Richie has been noted as the best banjo player in the State 
of NY.  Quality music you won't want to miss!  Computer savvy folks, please check out our 
website, like us on FB, and leave a positive review on your Google Search of Little Lakes 
Community Center.  Every time you do so our standing on searches rises to the top of the 
heap.  More views, more word of mouth spreads, the more we'll be able to offer and serve in the 
community. 
 
An all-you-can-eat breakfast is held the second and fourth Sunday (May 27, June 3 & 17) 
sponsored by the Conesus Lake Riders Motorcycle Club, 6199 Liberty Pole Road (County Road 
38) in Dansville from 9 AM to Noon.  $7 Adults, $6 seniors, $4 children under age 10.  Proceeds 
are shared with Camp Good Days, Teresa House, Wounded Warriors, Christmas meals and many 
more.  Questions:  Contact John Hynes at 585-314-1244. 
 
If you haven’t already taken a few minutes to pick up empty cans and trash along the front of 
your property, now is the time to do it.  Having clean roadsides will make such a difference when 
our town is on parade.  The American Legion Post 905 along with Springwater Fire Department 
is organizing our usual largest small Memorial Day Parade in the region for Monday May 
28th.  All churches, organizations and fire departments in the towns around are invited to 
participate and bring fire engines, floats, wagons, antique cars, tractors, horses and dogs to march 
or walk along the usual parade route by contacting the Legion 585-669-2300.  We look forward 
to having the Wayland Cohocton Central School Band playing as usual.  Starting time is close to 
12 Noon and the parade begins and ends at the American Legion Post 905 on School Street in 
Springwater.  Judy Tripp-Neu, our designated senior of the year, will be an honored member in 
2018.  A memorable program will be at the Legion after the Parade.  Plan to attend.  The 
Springwater United Methodist Church on Main Street will have their usual luncheon as well 
from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.. 
 
Laurel Nelson from Lagom Landing wrote that the graduation celebration of the 6th class is open 
to the public.  Lagom Landing is a hands-on gap program for young people between the ages of 
18 and 25.  It is located at 7966 Reeds Corners Road in Sparta, Dansville NY  14437.  The 
celebration is on Saturday, June 2 from 3 to 8 p.m. with the 5 students in the 2018 class giving 
speeches at 4 p.m. on what they have learned this year.  The Pig Roast is at 5 p.m. and 
participants are requested to bring a dish-to-pass appetizer, salad, or vegetable and own table 
service to cut down on disposables.  Vegetarian choices will be available.  A cooler with ice will 
be on hand for Bring Your Own beverages.  Bobby and the Einstein’s music will grace the 
celebration with melodic accompaniment.  If you have questions, contact Laurel at 585-727-1687 
or go to the Lagom Landing website. 
  
Birthdays: 
May 25 – Jan Longacre 



May 26 – Logan VanScooter 
May 27 – Mary Brooks, Fred Kitzon, Nancy Healy 
May 28 – Ralph Hamilton 
May 30 – Sue Walker, Brett Willard, John Coley 
June 1 – Carigan Miceli, Ryan Bowers, Alana Wyatt, Linda Hopkins 
Anniversaries:  Congratulations to: 
May 24 – Howard & Bonnie Harris #26 
May 26 – Mike & Dianne D’Ambria #55, Mark & Linda Hopkins 
June 1 – Ken & Diane White #33 
 


